
American Disability Act (ADA) accommodations are available with a 72-hour notice.  An interpreter for the hearing impaired will be 
provided upon request with a minimum notice of two weeks.  Please contact the Clerk’s office at 253-581-8066 for special 
accommodations.  Meeting room is wheelchair accessible.  Registered SHUTTLE customers may obtain specialized transportation to 
and from the hearing by calling SHUTTLE at 253-581-8100 from one to five days in advance of the hearing.   

PIERCE TRANSIT BOARD MEETING 

Training Center, Rainier Room 

June 9, 2014 

3:00 PM 
 

SPECIAL STUDY SESSION MEETING 
 

AGENDA 

 
 

 
 CALL TO ORDER 
 
 ROLL CALL 
 

DISCUSSION 
 
1. Review of Information for the Proposed 
Single County Wide Communications System 
(SCWCS) Being Developed as a Joint Venture 
Between Pierce County and Pierce that will 
Provide a High-Quality Transportation and 
Public Safety Communications System 
 

Doug Middleton 
Chief Operations Officer 

&             
Carlos Davis 

 Radio Program Administrator 

 
  

 ADJOURNMENT 

The Regular Board Meeting will follow this meeting at 4:00 PM. 



Summary of June 9, 2014 Board Work Study Session Concerning Pierce Transit and 

Pierce County’s Radio Communication System.  

In 2010 Pierce Transit identified the need to replace its aging and failing communication system.  

A next generation state of the art communication system was identified and procured and the 

license to operate a 700 MHZ system was secured.  Shortly thereafter Pierce County, faced 

with similar challenges and circumstances as Pierce Transit, collaborated with Pierce Transit to 

commence a joint venture communication system to meet the operational requirements of the 

two agencies in the most cost effective manner, while providing the highest quality 

communication services to the users and customers of Pierce Transit and Pierce County. 

On January 10, 2011 the Pierce Transit Board approved resolution 11-004 resulting in a signed 

interlocal agreement for Pierce County and Pierce Transit’s communication system. 

Immediately thereafter Pierce Transit and Pierce County began jointly planning and designing 

consolidation of their respective services and products to provide a high-quality, public safety 

communications system called the Single County Wide Communications System (SCWCS).   

For more than three years extensive planning and development has been occurring to establish 

and operationalize the SCWCS, which the board-approved ILA provided for.  A critical 

component of that body of work is the formation of a Cooperative Governance Agreement 

(CGA).  The CGA will define how the system is operated and sustained with Pierce Transit and 

Pierce County being the primary users and owners of the system, and other agencies as 

potential subscribers to the system. 

On June 9th Pierce Transit and Pierce County staff will conduct a study session with the Pierce 

Transit Board of Commissioners to provide a high level overview of the project background and 

status and to prepare the Board for the next phase of the project requiring Board approval.  The 

next phase of the project is to seek Board approval to enter into a Cooperative Governance 

Agreement (CGA) with Pierce County for the purposes of operating and sustaining the SCWCS 

for the benefit of the users and customers of Pierce Transit and Pierce County. 
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